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You are worthy...for You were slain, & have redeemed us to    God...out of every tribe & tongue & people & nation.  Rev 5:9

February 15, 2018 
Dear Praying friends,   
                         
Thank you for praying! Praise God, Ilario finally has an official work contract. Humanly speaking, this gives him 
more stability in his work and means other good things for him and his family. We are now praying for Diego to find 
work. 

Unfortunately, Gemma has not returned to a single church-related gathering in over a month. She needs to give Jesus 
first place.  

The ladies have met together 2 times to assemble tracts (a great fellowship and service opportunity for them) and 
between their efforts and ours, we have assembled more than 1,000. The first time Stephanie invited the ladies over for 
coffee and assembling the tracts, one of our church ladies brought 
her Buddhist friend. The friend didn’t know what she was assembling 
and asked about the tracts, so our coworker had the privilege of 
walking through the Gospel tract right there with her. Please pray 
for Paola to accept the truth of the Gospel. A retired itinerant 
pastor has asked us for 1,500 tracts for his annual distribution in 3 
cities. We would love to see lasting fruit from these tracts. 

We had a good teen activity with our 4 teens, Tom continued his 
series in Daniel with our church, and one Sunday he traveled about 45 
minutes away to fill in for a missionary friend who was sick. Stephanie still teaches our kids’ class 2 times a week and 
led the ladies’ Bible study this week. We’re thankful for opportunities to serve and encourage believers in Italy. 

We still haven’t managed to get our former internet company to shut down our account and stop charging us. At 
least we’ve been able to block all payments to that company. 

We have heard that Gabriella’s final American citizenship-related document has been shipped to us. We are thankful 
for this progress and are praying for its timely arrival. 

Our church’s anniversary service is February 25. We know the message will be a clear Gospel presentation, and we’re 
praying for fruit from the special service. 

Thank you for your partnership in this ministry. 

For the Sake of His Name, 
Tom, Stephanie, Daniela, Nino, Angelo, & Gabriella
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